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English 

This half term we are looking at the book 

‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers. Children 

will be looking at writing their own 

chronological reports on Antarctica. 

We will also do a short poetry unit.  

Mathematics 

In Maths this half term, we are continuing 

to look at addition and subtraction skills 

including fact families, related facts, and 

number bonds to 100. We will then be 

moving onto exploring shape. 

R.E  

In RE, we will be continuing our signs and 

symbols topic where we will be revisiting baptism 

and looking at the symbols used in baptism and 

the meaning behind. 

We will look at the Christmas story through our 

Nativity performance. We will also begin our 

preparations topic looking at Advent and how we 

prepare for this special time of year. 

History/ Geography 

Geography will be the focus this half term 

with our topic looking at Our Local Area. 

Children will go on a walk of the local area 

and create their own maps.  

Science -Science 

this half term 

focuses on 

materials and 

their uses. 

P.E – With Coach 

Isaac, we will be 

looking at 

travelling with 

equipment.  

 

Phonics – We will 

be looking at Year 

2 spelling rules. 

We will be 

recapping phase 5 

sounds and 

following the Little 

Wandle reading 

programme. 

Music - 

In music, we will 

be using 

Charanga looking 

at ‘Playing in an 

Orchestra. We will 

also learn and 

perform our 

Nativity songs. 

PSHE/ RSE –  

Jigsaw – Celebrating 

Differences 

Computing 

Digital Photography 

DT –  

We will make our own 

Christmas puppets by 

sewing and threading. 


